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5th January 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: COVID-19 School Closure Update 

I hope that you are keeping well and safe. We are determined to continue to look after your children during this lockdown and hope that in having them at school with us, we are providing you with childcare you need during this unprecedented pandemic. Should we be able to help you further, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. We are more than happy to be flexible. 

Home learning packs:

Before the October half term, all children were sent a home learning pack. Children should now be using these packs where appropriate. All key worker and vulnerable children that are attending school during this lockdown should bring these home learning packs to school with them daily as they will need to use them in the afternoons.

Year Group Bubbles: 

Due to staff shortages and a small number of children attending school daily, as of Wednesday 6th January 2021, we will be merging classes, children will now be in year group bubbles rather than a single class bubble. We will ensure that the children remain socially distanced and hand washing is frequent. The children will do their remote learning and have lunch together in their year group bubbles.

Drop off and Collection Points:

Nursery:

As of Wednesday 6th January 2021, if your child is in nursery and attending school, you will need to use the Hall Road entrance at 9am (the usual nursery entrance). They will be greeted by a member of staff there. If your child is at nursery for half a day, they should be collected at the front office entrance at 12pm. If they are finishing school at the end of the day at 3:20pm, you should collect them from their usual class point.
Reception – Year 6:

If your child is attending school during the lockdown, they should arrive at the sports hall for 9:00am and be collected at the end of the school day at 3:20pm from their usual class points. 
If we can be of any further assistance to you and your family, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Chetty 

Headteacher
Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow
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